
17 September 1998

Dear Lord Alderdice,

Ards Town & West Branch Meeting

was

We also convey to you our most heartfelt thanks 
and appreciation for the many years of valiant and 
worthwhile service you gave unstintingly as Party 
Leader.

I may say the proposal to send this letter 
passed unanimously.

Hon Secretary
Ards & Ards West Branch 
Alliance Party of NI.

24 Falcon Avenue NEWTOWNARDS 
Co Dov/n BT23 4GE Tel 01247/822253

At our post summer meeting held in Comber on 16 
Inst. I was instructed to forward to you a letter 
in the following terms.

Yours sincerely

-.-^P^Ffefcrierian

We convey to Your Lordship our heartiest 
congratulations on your appointment as Presiding 
Officer of the Northern Ireland Assembly.

The Lord Alderdice,
Office of the Presiding Officer 
Parliment Buildings, Stormont, 
BELFAST
BT4 3SS
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